
 

 

 

 

13th October 2023 
 

Our Ref: MWA/KAG 

 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
Year 11 Mock Exams – Parent Information Session – Wednesday, 18th October 
 
Year 11 students are sitting their mock exams after the half term. To support your child, we are holding an 
information session for families and students next Wednesday 18th October 3.45-4.30pm in school. The 
session will take place in the school hall with our staff delivering advice on how to best support your child 
in revising for the mock exams. 
 
The session will include information and advice on: 
 

• Why we do mock exams and how we use the results to inform our teaching 

• Creating the best environment for revision at home 

• Strategies and techniques for revision 

• Detailed information from Faculty Leaders for Science, English, Maths, History and 
Geography 
o what is being assessed on the exam – content and skills 
o how best to revise for this subject. 
 

Please support your child by attending this event and helping them in preparing for an important set of 
mock exams. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mel Ward 
Deputy Head 

 



 

 

 


